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The Honorable Fred Patton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Patton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2137 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2137 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2137 would remove the June 30, 2019 expiration date for the Kansas Open Records 

Act (KORA) exception on licensing and examining records for money transmitters.  The bill would 

require these records to continue to be exempt from disclosure under KORA and would instead be 

held as confidential. 

 

 According the Office of the State Bank Commissioner, enactment of HB 2137 would have 

no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Tim Kemp, Banking  


